
 
 

 

 

 

CHANGES TO PEDESTRIAN & CYCLIST CROSSINGS 

Gadd Street to Hutton Street  

Over the next three months there will be frequent changes to pedestrian crossings between 

Hutton Street and Gadd Street on St Georges Road. 

Changes to pathways for pedestrians and cyclists travelling east/west over St Georges Road 

will commence Friday May 5. 

Hutton Street, Gadd Street and Normanby Avenue will be key crossing points over St 

Georges Road. Exclusions will occur when road closures are in place to lay pipe across these 

main intersections.  

 Normanby Avenue will be closed from Friday 12 May to Wednesday 17 May. A temporary 

pedestrian crossing will be provided near Shaftsbury Parade during this closure.  

 Hutton Street will be closed as we lay pipe in the vicinity of the intersection. We expect 

this to occur in July. 

Please follow signage onsite to be directed to the nearest crossing location.  These closures 

are for the safety of pedestrians, cyclists and our workers.  

Where we can, we will endeavour to open crossings. 

 

Keeping you informed 
We are committed to keeping you informed about this project and our activities. For regular 

updates please check your letterbox, visit our webpage or register for our online updates.  
 

More information 

 Phone 1800 754 077  

 Email m40@melbournewater.com.au 

 Visit www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m40 

 Contact our TTY and Interpreter services 

TTY on 133 677       Interpreter service on 131 450 
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